
 March 6, 2014 
  
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
TO:  Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent 
  School Board Members 
 
FROM: Pat McLellan, Director  
 
RE:  School Board Approval 
 
Please approve the following Requests for Facility Use.  Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Chumuckla Elementary – Chumuckla Athletic Association/basketball awards 
Dixon Intermediate – Love-Give-Live/5K Walk 
Gulf Breeze High – GB Arts, Inc./GB Celebrates the Arts Festival 
Gulf Breeze High – GBH Quarterback Club/spring break carnival 
Gulf Breeze High – Northview High School Baseball/practice 
Holley Navarre Primary – Destination Church of Navarre/meetings 
Locklin Tech/Russell Center – Ryan & Katie Jones wedding 
Locklin Tech/Russell Center – Joseph & Destiny Wells wedding 
Locklin Tech/Russell Center – Avalon Middle Anchor Club/Seniors Social 
Pace High – USSSA Baseball White Sands Sports/tournament 
Russell Elementary – Redeemer Church/services 
West Navarre Intermediate – Girl Scouts Troop # 896/meetings 
 
 


